
 Meadowburn 

Primary School 

. 

What is the Parent Council? 
• A mix of staff, parents/carers and 

community members working 

together for the benefit of all 

Meadowburn pupils 

  

• The Parent Council represents all 
parent / carers of children in the 

nursery and school. 

  

What is the role of the    

Parent Council? 
  

• To work in partnership with the 
school to create a welcoming 

school.  

• To promote partnership between 

the school,  its pupils and all 

parents/carers. 

• To develop and support the 
education of our pupils. 

  

Parent Council.  

Who can attend meetings? 

  

• Any parent or carer of a child 
attending Meadowburn 

Primary School, including 

the Nursery. 

  

• Any member of Meadowburn 

Primary School. 

  

How do I find out more information? 

  

 

• Ask a member of the Parent Council. 

  

• School website www.meadowburn.e-

dunbarton.sch.uk 

 

  

• www.scottishparents.com 

  

School Aims....  

• to provide a safe, stimulating and 

caring environment which 

encourage all children to achieve 

their potential and become 

lifelong learners. 

• to develop a balanced and creative 
curriculum for every child 

delivered through a wide range 

of learning and teaching 

strategies. 

• to support the Gaelic language and 
Gaelic Medium Education. 

• to promote an ethos of 

achievement with high 

expectations of pupils, parents 

and staff. 

• to raise attainment. 

• to encourage high standards in 
attendance and self-discipline. 

• to work in partnership with both 
the school community and the 

wider community. 

• to encourage the development of 

social awareness and citizenship 

needed in a multi-cultural, 

multi-racial society 

 

School phone number : 0141 955 2293 

 

Email: office@meadowburn.e-

dunbarton.sch.uk 


